
 

 
 

 

Dear Members, 

For those of you who have taken advantage of the great rates and rewards offered through the DFDFCU VISA program, 
your new card is on its way. 

Don’t forget, new cards can only be activated on or after February 27th. 

Your new card has the same look as your old card. DFDFCU will continue to support the Colorado Professional Firefighters 
Foundation by donating a portion of our income from the VISA program to the Foundation. 

We encourage you to leave the ACTIVATE sticker on your new card until February 27th, so your cards are not mixed up. If 
you really don’t like reading these emails and updates, and remove your sticker, you’ll be able to tell the difference as your 
new card starts with the numbers 4343 7803. 

This leads to another important reminder – if you wisely use your current VISA card to auto pay bills, streaming services, 
and donations, your VISA number, expiration date, and CVV code is changing. On the 27th, don’t forget to update all your 
current auto pay features. 

View examples of the card mailing and insert that you will receive with your new card(s).  
  

Michael Kerr 
President/CEO 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
12 Lakeside Lane Denver, CO 80212 - 303-228-5300 - DFDFCU.com 

https://www.dfdfcu.com/ContentDocumentHandler.ashx?documentId=73329
https://www.dfdfcu.com/ContentDocumentHandler.ashx?documentId=73328
http://www.dfdfcu.com/

